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Hello Everyone, 

Once again it has been a busy week for us all. Year 11 

students have continued with their exams, Year 10 

students enjoyed a geography field trip to Pan am 

Beach to study wave formation, Year 9 students chose 

their IGCSE options and Year 3 and 4 students have 

continued with their humanities project on the 

Egyptians, showing off some model mummies. On 

Thursday evening we welcomed a number of local 

employers to the school to plan a Career Day, 

scheduled to take place in July. Students will have an 

opportunity to meet with employers and also to take 

part in a series of workshops. In advance of next 

week, the whole school is busy preparing for St 

Helena Day celebrations due to take place on 

Thursday 21st May. If anyone has any items which 

they can lend the school to decorate the hall we 

would be immensely grateful if they could be loaned 

to us for the day.  

 

Finally, a reminder that next week is a four day week 

with a public holiday on Friday.  

 

Happy weekend to everyone,  

Farah 

 

 

Changes to Exam Schedule-Year 11 

As a result of some of the exams being arranged in the 

Public Holidays, we have now re-scheduled as follows: 

 ICT Theory Exam – Thursday 21st May and not 
22nd May. 

 Food Exam – 28th May and not 1st June 
 

The Exams scheduled for 8th June remain the same. 

 

French Crepes! 
In KS3, year 7, 8 and 9 are 

learning about food and drink and 

this week have been tantalized by 

Mrs Crowie’s power point 

presentation on French crêpes. This leads into our 3rd 

lesson of the unit, where the students are learning 

how to talk about their favourite restaurants and how 

to order food.  House points went to Cohen Roberts, 

Owen Thomas, Izzy Lutman and Liana Brogdon-Sim for 

great homework this week. 

Year 1&2 

This week in Science, Year 1 and 2 have been 
investigating microhabitats as part of our topic this 
term. First, we visited Ms Birch in the Science lab to 
borrow some equipment. We were super envious of 
all their cool experiments! Then we searched high and 
low for microhabitats around our school grounds. We 
found mini beasts lurking beneath rocks, under leaves 
and in the soil – we even think we found some lizard 
eggs!   

 

 

 

Year 5&6 
We had a lovely time reading with Year 1 and 2.  Year 
5 and 6 helpers go to their classroom twice a week. 
They help them with any tricky words and they are 
improving their comprehension skills greatly. We’re 
looking forward to next week when we will read to 
them! 

 

 

 

 


